

CAMPUS NOTICE

OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE VICE CHANCELLOR - ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

OFFICE OF THE VICE CHANCELLOR - STUDENT AFFAIRS

December 10, 2014

ALL ACADEMICS AND STAFF AT UC SAN DIEGO

SUBJECT: Faculty/Staff Feedback Survey - Student Mental Health and Well-Being Services

UC San Diego has partnered with the RAND Corporation, a non-profit research organization based in Santa Monica, CA, and the California Mental Health Services Authority (CalMHSA) to conduct a systemwide survey to learn more about faculty and staff experiences and attitudes related to student mental health and well-being, perceptions of how campuses are serving students' mental health needs, and perceptions of overall campus climate toward student mental health and well-being.

We invite your participation in this anonymous and confidential survey, and value your thoughts and opinions as faculty and staff who support students. The survey should take no more than 5 minutes to complete. Participation in the survey is voluntary, and you can withdraw at any point. If you choose to participate, you will have the opportunity to enter your email address into a voluntary sweepstakes in which you could win \$1,000.

Please visit https://www.randsurvey.org/ucstaff/ where you will be provided with additional information about the survey. If possible, please complete the survey prior to the end of the fall quarter.

Should you have questions specific to the UC San Diego campus, please contact Reina Juarez, Ph.D., UC San Diego Counseling and Psychological Services, at rjuarez@ucsd.edu or (858) 534-3758.

Suresh Subramani Executive Vice Chancellor

Juan C. González Vice Chancellor -Student Affairs